
WELA hosts young female engineers to be 

 

The Women in Engineering Leadership Association (WELA) hosted a group of female 

learners recently and exposed them to the exciting field of Mechatronics. The learners were 

taken on a tour of the laboratories and a number of the current women engineering students 

at NMMU provided testimonials about the benefits they have gained through WELA.  

 

 

Front left to right: Nosiphelo Ngqoba, Tiyani Ndlovu (NMMU student), Abigail Williams 

 

Middle left to right: Sinovuyo Naki, Nompumelelo Masilingane, Lesly Davids, Nwabisa 

Maqashalala, Shyán Ross, Lauren Hammond, Ntombikayise Sendo, Nicole Brooks, Amber 

Collins (NMMU student) 

 

Back left to right: Deon Adams (FORD), Julie Hempel (NMMU Lecturer), Themba Goduka 

(FORD), Monique Beets 

 


